SOEURS DE CHARITE
DOMINICAINES

Rome, February 4, 2020.

PRESENTATION DE LA Ste VIERGE

“Marie Poussepin,” inspired by Providence”

leaves Dourdan, a prosperous town where she was born,
to go and live in the humble village of Sainville,”
(Original Vision)

Dear Sisters,

In the circular letter of January 15, we invited you to celebrate this year as "A year of
thanksgiving to the Lord for the Beatification of Marie Poussepin” with the aim to strengthen
the knowledge of our Charism and to re-read the spirituality of Marie Poussepin today.

Six themes were chosen to encourage our reflection which few Sisters from different Structures
will work on it to provide some study material which will be sent to you in due course. We hope
that this material will help each one of the Sisters for their study and reflection, at the same time
to be used and shared in community and with people in our mission.

Today we send you the first theme "Marie Poussepin's experience of God and her trust in
Providence" prepared with much love by Sisters Ruth Elena Correa Correa, Gladys Gabriela
Vergara Rios and Anula Irvin Suguna. They offer us three different ways of looking at Marie
Poussepin, which inspire her charism and invite us to deepen our knowledge of Marie Poussepin
and make her alive today.

We are grateful to the Sisters for their availability and generosity in enriching us with their
reflection on our Mother Foundress and also to the Coordinating Commission who already had a
meeting recently to plan and find ways to organize the activities that will be carried out during
this year of grace.

United in the Lord.

Fraternally,

Domenicane

della
Presentazione

Sr. Maria Escayola Coris
Superior General



